
 
Attention DNR Timber Purchasers 
 
NOVEMBER 2024 TIMBER AUCTION UPDATE #4 — 11/18/2024 

November 2024 

• Update for Cordial Corvus Timber Sale in Northwest Region: Due to circumstances beyond the control of the 
Department, it has been determined that access over the southern portion of the Peter Burns Road is not 
allowed and the only viable haul route is over the Walker Valley Road. The sale will be deferred in order to 
provide time to incorporate this change into the timber sale. NO BIDS WILL BE ACCEPTED FOR THIS TIMBER SALE 
AT THE NOVEMBER AUCTION. 

All e-mail auction updates are listed on the right column of the webpage of the month’s timber sales. 

Subscribe here if you would like to be notified about updates/changes in proposed DNR timber sales. Unsubscribe 

www.dnr.wa.gov 
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